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MCSA had a table recently at Horns & Hooks Outdoor Days, Greys Harbor 
Fairgrounds in Elma.  Our Members sold raffle tickets and shared information
on the club membership and education opportunities.  Shown above are Barb
Ferebee and Michael Bigelow, shining examples of MCSA members! 

Have you considered becoming an RSO?  RSO's are greatly appreciated at 
events and don't forget you earn volunteer hours for doing it! The next RSO 
class is August 27 & 28.  This class will be opened up to students outside the 
area and classes fill up quickly, so sign up soon!  Sign up sheets are posted at 
the range.

Grant Committee Chairman Ted Johnson would like to hear from you!  If you know 
of Grant Opportunities other than our friends at the the NRA,  please share your 
information, thoughts or ideas!  Who knows who among us has been employed by 
an organization or been a member of a group who might like to help support a 
local place to safely learn and practice shooting?   You can talk to Ted,  360-463-7511 
or tjohnson016@msn.com or anyone on the board 
mcsa_secretary@masoncountysa.com  
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Raffle News 
 
We drew the Glock Model 19 Raffle
on May 4, the winner was a local lady,
Congrats to her!
Active raffles are for a Smith &
Wesson Model 60 Revolver, to be
drawn August 3 and a Smith &
Wesson .22 Victory LR Pistol, which
will be drawn October 5. 
A new twist for the S&W Victory
Pistol Raffle, tickets might just be a
little easier to sell with the 15% off
coupon for Sisters Restaurant on the
back of each raffle ticket!
In most cases, the discount will pay
for the ticket.  Coupon must be
presented at the time of the order.
Anyone wanting to help sell tickets
can contact Bill Zeigler 
at 206-919-0488.

MCSA Members willing to help sell these raffle tickets are greatly appreciated!   

   

  

Winchester Rifle has been Winchester Rifle has been 
a popular course of fire at a popular course of fire at 
the range with 7 or more the range with 7 or more 
shooters showing up to shooters showing up to 
shoot targets, working shoot targets, working 
toward a distinguished toward a distinguished 
expert medal.  The expert medal.  The 
participants must shoot 10 participants must shoot 10 
targets with a score of targets with a score of 
191 or better out of 200 in 191 or better out of 200 in 
the final stage of this the final stage of this 
program. Practice has program. Practice has 
proven to be the best proven to be the best 
strategy to obtain that strategy to obtain that 
goal.  Come out and join goal.  Come out and join 
us in the fun on the fourth us in the fun on the fourth 
Thursday of every month Thursday of every month 
at 6:00 PM.at 6:00 PM.



PPC Scores final rankings



Clarifying our Membership Policy 
If you have received notice to pay your dues, you have 3 months to pay them 
before your fob will be de-activated. For those who have yet to have their fob 
scanned this year, there will now be specific times when you will be able make 
arrangements to have that done, which are:  Friday nights after Bullseye (5:30 – 
7:00 PM), at the monthly General and Board Meetings. To make arrangements 
or if you are not sure when your due dates are, please call Tiffani, 360-870-1119 
or tiffaniprouty@gmail.com 
        

Incident or Injury Report Information
If you have or are witness to an accident or injury at the range; cause or 
notice damage or something wrong at the range when you arrive, please 
fill out an Incident Report!   These reports can be found in the meeting 
room at the range, on top of the large gray safe.  If we happen to be out of 
incident or injury reports, you can also find one of each report in your copy 
of the Standard Operating Proceedures (SOP’s).   Accident/Incident 
proceedures can be found on pg. 20, an Injury Report on pg. 30 and an 
Incident/Event Report on pg. 32.  Once you've filled the appropriate report 
out, you can either present it to or notify a board member / trustee within 
24 hours of the event.
Don’t have a copy of the SOP’s?  Let us know!  You can talk to any board 
member or email Lynn at mcsa_secretary@masoncountysa.com.

MCSA General Meetings through August, 2016 will begin at 
6:30 PM, and will be held at the PUD 3 Auditorium at 2621 
E. John's Prairie Road.  The next meeting is Weds. 6-1-2016.

Look for Mason County Sportsman's Association on Facebook and 
“like” us to help promote our MCSA Facebook page.  This will 
create interest in our club, classes and events.
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Jr Awards Night was May 4, 2016.
What a great group of young
adults we have among us!  
Two of our top shooters, 
Marissa Newby and Riley Peters 
are graduating this year.
Jr Program Coach Allen Bragg
and Steve Mutoli presented
the awards.

The Jrs surprised us by 
handing out awards of 
appreciation to Coach Allen 
Bragg and those volunteers 
who were present: Kathy 
Bragg, Bill Zeigler, Alex Lev, 
Fred Nachbar, Gary Bigger 
and Anita Madea. 


